
 

 

September 14, 1995                                                       

 

HAND DELIVERED 

 

John A. Hartingh 

Inspector-in-Charge 

JFK Task Force 

Federal Bureau of Investigation 

10th Street and Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W. 

Washington, D.C.  20535 

 

RE: Follow-Up to Additional Information Request No. FBI-7 (Presidential Protection) 

 

Dear John: 

 

By letter dated August 15, 1995, the ARRB requested access to material from several files.  As you 

are aware, you have given us access to the requested material from HQ files 62-27799 (Secret Service 

Liaison) and 62-86607 (Presidential Protection).  We hope to present material from these files to the 

Review Board at its October 23-24 meeting for determination as to what extent, if any, such material 

constitutes assassination records under the JFK Act.   

 

In the same August 15, 1995 letter, we requested access to material from HQ 62-109717, HQ 

94-37374, and HQ 62-106364. To date, we have not received access to the former two files or to 

Section 5 of the 62-106364 file.  We understand that efforts to retrieve these files are ongoing. 

 

As always, thank you for your cooperation. 

 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

David Marwell 

Executive Director 

 

 

 


